Cappiello, Diane

- From: Wiggins, Tom
‘Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 10:06 AM
To: Vieira, Manny; Cappiello, Diane
Subject: FW: NJPA Member Number

Manny we are now members of the NIPA co-op | will have it board approved at the next board meeting. Thanks Tom

From: Duff Erholtz [mailto: Duff.Erholtz@njpacoop.org]
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 9:38 AM

To: Wiggins, Tom

Subject: NJPA Member Number

Hello Thomas,

We received your application and have assigned you member # 8427. We are in the process of
mailing you out a welcome packet, which will contain a membership certificate for your files.

To view all of our competitively bid contracts, follow this link - they appear in alphabetical groupings.
Click on the awarded vendor logo to take you to the individual contract landing page. You, the NJPA
member, interact directly with the awarded vendor to facilitate a purchase. On the left hand side of
that page you will find contact information for the respondents dedicated employee, and the assigned
NJPA contract manager - both are great resources to get information and pricing for the contract.
The respondent (in most cases a manufacturer) is your best resource, as they work only with their
products. The NJPA dedicated contract manager is available to verify pricing, answer contract
specific questions, etc. The respondent is a great starting point to determine distribution of their
products, find a local dealer in your area, or answer questions about their product line as it relates to
the contract they were awarded by NJPA. All the contract documentation you need to build your
justification file is available on the dedicated landing page - click on the pricing tab to learn more
about the contract pricing structure - PRICING is only available from the two individuals listed on each
page - the respondent or the NJPA contract manager, they are happy to provide it, but because our
website is not password protected, you must request it.

We will be sending you a monthly Contract Award announcement, communicating our most recent
contract awards. Four times a year we will also be sending you our quarterly Newsletter, which we
use fo pass along industry news and expanded contract award information.

Here is that promised link... http://mww.njpacoop.org/national-cooperative-contract-solutions/vendor-
search1/

Please let me know if you have any questions in the interim, and Welcome to NJPA!!



Sincerely,

Duff Erholiz

Manager of Membership Services

phone 218-894-5490Emror! Filename not specified.
cell 218-894-48 | 2Ervort Filename not specified.

"The price of anything is the amount of life you exchange for it.”
-Henry David Thoreau '

The e-mail addresses provided to subscribe 1o the NJPA Newsletter and other news are not shared with third parties. To
unsubscribe from future e-mails from NJPA, click here.



